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Date 23rd August 2018 
 
Email:  
 
Dear,    
 
I am writing in response to your enquiry under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA) 
reference FOI/18/04/23.  
 
You requested the following information, please also see our response below: 
 
Under the Freedom of Information Act, could you provide me with a database extract for the 
period from July 1, 2017 to March 31, 2018 with data for every ambulance handover, 
containing columns for A&E department where handover took place, date or month, 
notification time or time ambulance arrived at A&E, time handover took place/handover 
time/tunaround time, what level of call the ambulance was on (e.g. Red 1, Category 1 etc.). 
Please find this attached. 
 
Please note that the problem nature is determined by the call taker, and not a diagnosis, what was 
found when a crew arrived on scene or what the patient was treated for if conveyed to hospital.  
 
Please note some incidents may start at a lower priority. However, due to the length of response 
delay, these may be upgraded to a higher priority to ensure a quicker response to the patient. Due 
to reporting requirements, some of these incidents may be reported against the higher priority and 
not the original priority given 
 
I hope you find this information of some assistance. 
 
If for any reason you are dissatisfied with our response, kindly in the first instance contact Caroline 
Smart, Information Governance Manager via the following email address: 
 
FOI@secamb.nhs.uk 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Freedom of Information Coordinator 
South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS Foundation Trust 

South East Coast Ambulance Service NHS 
Foundation Trust 

Nexus House 
Gatwick Road 

    Crawley 
RH10 9BG 
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